
The difference in the Annual Precept (box 2) of -£364 was mainly due to planned scheduled 
work on village trees in 2014/15. The difference in total receipts (box 3) is due to a receipt of 
£190.07 VAT refund the majority of which relates to our grass cutting contractor now being 
VAT registered.   
 
The difference in all other payments (box 6) is due to £625 being paid for an arborist to 
undertake the work on the trees and a donation of £100 to the Village Defibrillator fund in 
2014/15 but an increase of £480 for grass cutting payment (now VAT registered) in 2015/16.  
 
The Parish Council’s Fixed Assets have reduced by £1 from the 2014/15 accounts due to 
disposal of the maypole when it collapsed in high winds in November 2015 – nominal value 
of £1 given as it was donated to the Parish.  
 


